DEPUTY CHIEF BRIAN BUELL
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Greenwich Fire Department is proud to announce in the name of Deputy Chief Brian Buell a
Memoarial Scholarship. The scholarship awards $1,500 to a student with a unique appreciation for
and perspective of first responders.

This scholarship award honors Deputy Chief Brian Buell’s service and commitment to our
community as a dedicated First Responder. The Greenwich Fire Department offers this scholarship
award to encourage graduating seniors to pursue a career as a First Responder and always honor
the love and dedication Brian exhibited toward the Greenwich Fire Department and his fellow

Firefighters.

SCHOLARSHIP CRITERIA:
» The award is given to a graduating High School Senior student that intends to pursue a
career as a First Responder.
« Preference is given to either an active member of Greenwich Fire Department, or the child
or grandchild of an active or life member of the Greenwich Fire Department.
o Preference is given to a child or grandchild of a First Responder that suffered a line of duty

death.

+ The recipient must be continuing his or her education at a college, university or technical
school.

+ The award may be given to multiple applicants at the discretion of the scholarship
committee,

+ Applicant must be a US citizen.

APPLICATION:
To apply for this scholarship, please submit:

» An essay of not more than 300 words discussing the role of first responders in today’s society,
The First Responder career area the applicant intends to pursue. If an active member of a First
Responder Department or Agency express how their experience as a first responder, or
connection to a first responder, has positively impacted their life.

o Applicants must disclose the school they are expected to attend and their proposed field
of study. A letter of recommendation by a teacher and/or an active member where they
or their family member serves.

Return applications to: Greenwich Fire Department, 6 Academy Street, Greenwich NY 12834

DEADLINE: June 3, 2024

Questions? Contact Past Chief Kevin Shephard @ 518-265-7258




